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To,            Date: 18.03.2025 

Col. Ritesh, 

Varisth Global Foundation, 

Lucknow, 

     Sub: Appreciation Letter 

Dear Col. Ritesh, 

We are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation to Varisth Global Foundation for your invaluable support 

and collaboration with Securefire Safety Industries Private Limited (SIIC-IIT KANPUR). Your 

foundation's expertise and guidance have been instrumental in helping us achieve significant milestones during 

our display at Mathura (1st March 2025 – 5th March 2025) for the Indian Army, where we showcased our 

patented technology-based product—TiFi Fire Entry Suit along with other life-saving advance material-

based products. 

Our patented, advanced technical textile-based, high-quality life-saving products received high 

appreciation from technical officials who attended the event. We are hopeful that we will soon receive queries 

from them. Additionally, the FR Dungaree, developed using advanced technical textiles, was highly praised 

by Maj. Gen. D.P. Singh Sir, who asked us to submit its technical specifications to bring it ahead.   

None of this would have been possible without the tireless efforts and unwavering commitment of your team. 

Your foundation's dedication to fostering innovation and technological advancement has been evident 

throughout our partnership. The professionalism, expertise, and enthusiasm displayed by Varisth Global 

Foundation have been truly outstanding. 

Your support has enabled us to bridge the gap between academia, industry, and end-users, facilitating the 

transfer of knowledge and expertise to address real-world challenges. We are particularly excited about the 

upcoming advance specifications for the FR Dungaree, which would not have been possible without your 

foundation’s assistance. Your contribution has not only strengthened our research capabilities but also paved 

the way for potential collaborations with government agencies. Future trials and showcases, followed by a 

Purchase Order (P.O.) or MOU, will stand as a testament to the power of collaboration and innovation—

demonstrating the impact that can be achieved when industry and government unite to tackle critical 

challenges. 

We express our deepest gratitude for the opportunity to work together and explore new avenues of 

collaboration. We look forward to continuing this partnership and working towards a safer, more innovative 

future. 

Sincerely, 

 

Premendra Pratap Singh 

Founder & CEO 

Securefire Safety Industries Pvt. Ltd. 
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